
 

 

 

 

 

  15th October 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 2 will be learning about the Great Fire of London in their History lessons next half term. To 

consolidate their learning further, we have arranged an exciting trip to visit the Shrewsbury 

Museum and Art Gallery on Monday 18th November 2024. We will travel by coach leaving school 

at 9.00am prompt, returning by 2.30pm. 

 

During our visit, the children will be taking part in an exciting new workshop where they will be 

going on a journey to discover the fashions, artefacts and events from the time of the Great Fire 

of London. The children will investigate the events surrounding the start of the fire and recreate 

a timeline of the key events, also re-enacting the actions of key players.  

 

The children should wear full school uniform. Please feel free to send your child with their own 

“treat” packed lunch with 2 drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) in a named carrier bag. 

This can then be disposed of once eaten.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £22 which covers the cost of the coach, entrance to the museum and 

a day workshop led by the staff. Payment for the visit is made through ParentPay. When you 

make the payment you are giving permission for your child to attend the trip.  

 

We look forward to an enjoyable day and sharing our exciting learning with you all.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Kandola and Miss Hulme  

Year 2 Class Teachers  

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


